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TOWN OF CAMPBELL 

LA CROSSE COUNTY, WISCONSIN 

PUBLIC HEARING 

& 

SPECIAL TOWN BOARD MEETING 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 20, 2015, 7:00 P.M. 

DAYS INN HOTEL 

101 SKY HARBOUR DR., LA CROSSE, WI 54603 

 

1) Meeting Called to Order: 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:02 P.M. 

 

2) Roll Call & Verify Public Notice: 

 

Present: Supervisor Lee Weis, Supervisor Bruce Becker, Chairman Terry Schaller, 

Supervisor Pat Post, and Supervisor Bob Wolfert.   

 

Also present were 30 additional residents of the Town of Campbell. 

 

Pursuant to law, written notice of this meeting was given to the press, published in the La 

Crosse Tribune and posted on the public bulletin boards. 

 

3) Public Hearing: 

 

A) Public Hearing on possible change in refuse and recycling services in the Town of 

Campbell.   

 

Supervisor Wolfert stated that the reason for the public hearing is to discuss the proposals 

for a possible change in refuse and recycling services and to get resident feedback.   

 

Residents gave feedback to members of the Town Board.  Representatives from Harter’s 

and Hilltopper’s were also present to answer questions.  Clerk Hawkins stated that all 

prices presented did not include a rebate from the waste hauler, however, all waste 

haulers are offering a 9% rebate.  Clerk Hawkins also mentioned that all waste haulers 

proposed a 7 year or a 10 year contract option.  All waste haulers are also allowing a 

period of time to exchange the size of the carts for each resident at some price.  If a 

resident would like to purchase an additional cart directly from the waste hauler, that 

would also be an option for all proposals.  Harter’s is offering a Tuesday pick up and 

Hilltopper’s would need a Thursday/Friday pick up.  Richard’s could continue on 

Thursdays.  All proposals offer a one day pick up for recycling.  The Town Board is 

looking to revise the way large items are picked up also.  Possible revisions are a 

quarterly dumpster days, once a month pick up, or call into the hauler and pay.   
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By a show of hands, 17 residents voted for 65 gallon bins for both refuse and recycling.  

By a show of hands, 1 resident voted for a 65 gallon bin for refuse and a 95 gallon bin for 

recycling.  By a show of hands, 13 residents voted for 95 gallon bins for both refuse and 

recycling.   

 

Also by a show of hands, 23 residents voted to discontinue large item pick up in the 

current format by making it the financial responsibility of the homeowner.  No resident 

was in favor of any other format at this time.   

 

Motion to table Special Town Board Meeting until Tuesday, October 27th, 2015 at 

5:00pm made by Supervisor Weis, seconded by Supervisor Becker.  Motion carried 5-0 

 

Motion to close public hearing made by Supervisor Weis, seconded by Supervisor Post.  

Motion carried 5-0 

 

Immediately following the Public Hearing on the 

Possible change in refuse and recycling services,  

a Special Town Board Meeting  

will be held for the following purposes: 

 

1) Business: 

 

A) Discussion and possible action on proposals for refuse and recycling services from 

Hilltopper Refuse and Recycling, Harter’s Quick Clean Up, and Richard’s Sanitation. 

 

Action to table was made prior 

 

2) Adjournment of Meeting: 

 

Motion to adjourn made by Supervisor Weis, seconded by Supervisor Becker.             

Motion carried 5-0 (9:05 P.M.) 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Chadwick Hawkins 

Town Clerk/Treasurer 


